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Newbottle & Charlton PTFA are delighted to invite you to 
take part in our Sponsored Mini Mud Run on 9th July 2021

Your challenge is to complete an obstacle course with your class 
bubble. You’ll need to bring in a change of clothes and trainers that 
you (and your parents!) won’t mind getting dirty or wet. You’ll only 

be allowed to participate if you have a change of clothes.

You’ll be running, jumping, balancing and crawling over and under obstacles 
and hopefully having fun while you’re doing it. It’s not compulsory but we would 
love you all to have a go. There’ll be marshalls around the course showing you 

where to go and making sure you’re safe on the obstacles.

KS1 bubble will start at 1.50pm      KS2 bubble will start at 2.30pm
Parents can watch from behind the wall (without masks), or particpate on the 

playground (with masks). Please let us know if you’d like to be involved.

All money raised will go toward the PTFA Forest School Project

A sponsorship form is attached, and please don’t forget to ask your sponsors to 
tick the gift aid box if this applies to them as this increases the amount raised.

All entrants will be presented with a certificate and a treat on finishing.
All children will be ready for pick up at 3.20pm

Can’t wait to see you on the 9th July.

Fri󰇷󰈀󰉙 9t󰈊 Ju󰈘y

Spo󰈝󰈼󰈡r󰇵󰇷

1.50p󰈚 a󰉄 N󰈩w󰇼󰈢󰉅󰈘e & Cha󰈸󰈘t󰈡󰈝 CE󰈐󰉝 󰈟c󰈊o󰈡󰈘

New󰇼󰈡󰉅󰈘󰇵 & Cha󰈸󰈘t󰈡󰈝 P󰇽󰈹en󰉃, T󰈩󰇽󰇸he󰈸 & F󰈹i󰈩n󰇷󰈼 As󰈻o󰇸󰈎󰇽ti󰈡󰈝. R󰇵󰈈is󰉃󰈩󰈹󰇵d C󰈊a󰈹󰈎t󰉘 󰈞󰈢. 1123474

Don’t forget spare,
dry

pants!


